Prime Minister

MESSAGE

I am pleased to learn that Ministry of Housing and Urban Affairs is launching the
Global Housing Technology Challenge — India on 14 January, 2019 at
New Delhi.

Today, the nation is witnessing a rapid increase in urbanization. We believe that
urbanization is an opportunity to reduce poverty. The need of the hour is to
optimize the use of technology and innovation to bring about a qualitative
improvement in the field of construction. We can transform our urban landscape
by adopting a comprehensive and visionary approach in related spheres
of activity.

We have implemented schemes like ‘Make in India’, ‘Skill India’, and ‘Digital -
India’. Our Government has also introduced several measures to enhance the
Ease of Doing Business. With such a change in the environment, there is a need
to bring about a change in the ecosystem in a manner that the winds of change are
translated into benefits for the common people. We must strive collectively to
ensure that cities of the future are greener and cleaner.

The Global Housing Technology Challenge is an opportunity to attract the latest
and best international standards. It will attract the best available construction
techniques in the housing sector to plan and develop urban structures in
our country.

I am sure that the international and national experts from various organizations
and Central Ministries, institutions, as well as various stakeholders will pool
together their knowledge and experience and come up with pract1cal suggestions
to make the event a success.

Best wishes for all success of Global Housing Technology Challenge — India.
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